
                      
 

 

 

 

  

 

* Library Check-Out Day -

-- Wednesday 9/11. Please 

return library books so new 

ones can be checked out.  

* Picture Day --- 

Wednesday, September 25th 

ALL students will be 

photographed for our class 

composite 

* Every Day Counts 

 
 

                AMP Rotation 
                            9/9 – 9/13                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                        
  Art             Music             PE              Art           Music 
                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 
* A September reading challenge log has been added to your child’s communication folder.  
This is a library challenge from Belair’s Librarian Mrs. Wildhaber. Students are encouraged  
to read a book, or chapter of a book each night for the month.  Color a book on the reading log  
each time a book/chapter is read.  Logs will be collected each month and a new library challenge will 
be placed in your child’s folder. Students will be rewarded each month for completing each month’s 
reading challenge, as well as completing each month’s reading challenge for the whole school year.  
 
* A message from the Office -- 
Please be sure read to all information that comes home in home communication folders and/or 
through e-mail.  Mr. Shalz will be sending a monthly Belair email that will contain important 
information for you to read through.  
 
 

.  .                                                     

                                              Mrs. Hall’s First Grade Weekly News  
                                                                         

                                                                        Contact Information:  
e-mail: heather.hall@jcschools.us           Phone: 573-659-3155                    Plan Time: 12:55 – 1:45 

        
  
 
 

 
  
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
  
  

 
 
 

                             

                                              
                                                     
  
                        

                         
 
  

 

 

Tuesday morning we happily 
welcomed Peterson Sac Putzul  

to our classroom. 
 

Peterson has joined us from 
South Elementary. We are 
happy to have Peterson 

learning with us!  
Our classroom 

total is now 18 friends. 
9 Boys 
9Girls 

 

Welcome Peterson! 
 

 

             
 
 

We’re 14 Days SMARTER! 
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